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Butterfly Lady tours Clarendon County, delights legions of children 
By Eric Goold 
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	Dr. Crystal Ball O’Connor, left, and teacher Kate Martin, right, lead a group of children in song during a presentation about Monarch butterflies at the Manning Early Childhood Center last Wednesday morning. 


Go ahead and call Dr. Crystal O’Connor the Butterfly Lady.

During a tour of the Manning Early Childhood Center, Manning Elementary School and Manning Primary School last week, O’Connor made a presentation to children and teachers all about Monarch butterflies.

Her presentation is built off of material from her book Jake and the Migration of the Monarch, which is an illustrated book about Monarch butterflies, a boy named Jake, his mother and their trip to the beach in South Carolina. 

“This is a presentation about helping students learn through the arts,”  said O’Connor during a break between performances at MECC last Wednesday morning. “It also teaches about the scientific method and teaches the children how to be good observant readers and writers.” 

O’Connor came to Manning from her home in Greenville. MECC teacher Kate Martin helped set up O’Connor’s visit and also served as a participant in the presentation, which was interactive and encouraged participation by the children.

“So many students learn much better if they get to move around and be active,” said O’Connor. “They’re able to process information better than if they were just sitting and being lectured at. I try to work in as much participation as I can.”

O’Connor read from her book, presented photographs and talked about Monarchs. Then she donned a pair of butterfly wings, along with Mrs. Martin, and delighted the children with some role playing.

“It’s kind of a dramatic skit. It uses music and drama to help tell the story,” said O’Connor, who has a Ph.D. in Elementary Education and has long been an advocate for early education and the arts. “I like to emphasize to the children that there’s so many different ways to tell a story, with words or pictures or drama or dance.”

O’Connor taught the children the three steps that will help them become better writers: reading, observing and listening. She connected the migration of butterflies to the movement of families, and she compared how the journey butterflies make in migration is similar to the journey children take through childhood.

Students at the MECC presented O’Connor with an original artwork, an autographed butterfly that hung on the wall during her presentation.

“I was so happy to see how well prepared the students were,” she said. “They had obviously read the book and came ready to participate. They were a joy to be with.”

The inspirational nature of her presentation and her book thrills O’Connor, and her audiences, while she performs.

“Through the drama of migration, the children can learn so much about what it means to be a butterfly,” said O’Connor

